
Nov. 14, 2023

Federal Communications Commission,                       
Authorization & Evaluation Division,
7435 Oakland Mills Road,                                                                                                    
Columbia, MD. 21046
 
Attention: Equipment Authorization Branch
CHANG IN IDENTIFICATION OF EQUIPMENT
 
We, Fanstel Corporation, Taipei (Original Grantee), declare on our sole responsibility that Tu Mundo Inc, DBA 
Pretty Smart Labs (New Grantee) may apply Change in FCC Identifier as established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for 
currently approved devices listed below.
1. The original identification is FCC ID: X8WBC833M
2. The original grant date is 01/13/2021.
 

We’re also aware that Tu Mundo Inc, DBA Pretty Smart Labs (New Grantee) intends to file FCC Certification for 
the aforementioned device under FCC ID: 2BAPHBC833E
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
 

Paudy Tung.

Fanstel Corp.
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